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TENNESSEE HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION 

WILLIAM R. SNODGRASS TENNESSEE TOWER 

312 ROSA L. PARKS AVENUE, 23RD FLOOR 

NASHVILLE, TN. 37243-1102 

TOLL FREE: 800-251-3589 

www.tn.gov/humanrights 

January 17, 2025 

Dr. Steven Gentile, Executive Director 
Tennessee Tower, 9th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 

Dear Executive Director Gentile: 

The Tennessee Human Rights Commission (THRC) is charged with the responsibility of verifying 
that all state governmental entities receiving Federal Financial Assistance comply with the 
requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. To that end, the Commission developed 
Implementation Plan guidelines to ensure compliance. The THRC Title VI Compliance Program 
has reviewed your agency's implementation plan for fiscal year 2023-2024. 

The THRC Title VI Compliance Program has determined that the Tennessee Higher Education 
Commission Implementation Plan, received September 26th, 2024, meets the applicable 
compliance standards. 

Please feel free to contact Cheryl R. Hines, THRC Title VI Compliance Director at (615)532-1488 
if we may provide any additional information or if there are any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Muriel Nolen 
Executive Director 

Cc: Amber Walsh, Tennessee Higher Education Commission 
Cheryl R. Hines, Title VI Compliance Director 


